
 

 

HEAR Center is dedicated to assist the Deaf and Hard of Hearing 
Community. 

 
If you or someone you know is in need of help with Hearing Aids, please 
encourage them to contact us. We are committed to doing our best to 

assist those affected by the wildfires. 
 

We are working closely with hearing aid manufacturers to help 
everyone 

 
Please encourage them to contact us by phone, text, or email. 

Call or text: (626)734-6555 
Email: appointments@hearcenter.org 

Chat with us: www.hearcenter.org 
 

-Hear Center Team 
 
You can also help us assist those affected by donating your hearing aids 

you no longer use. 
 

We are accepting any hearing aids, hearing aid chargers and hearing aid 
batteries. 

 
Please drop off at our clinic at  

Hear Center 
301 E Del Mar Blvd 
Pasadena, Ca 91101 

 
 
 
 
 


